
From: Fiona Marshall on behalf of aarhus compliance  
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 12:14 AM 
To:  Ols Lafe 
Cc: Edlira.Dersha; Ella Behlyarova; F. Nuri; Mission Geneve; 'Florjan Nuri'; Ols Lafe; 'Edwin Schwartz' [email addresses 
redacted] 
Subject: ACCC/S/2016/3 (Albania) - questions from the Compliance Committee  
  
Dear Mr Lafe,  
 
I refer to our phone call earlier today.  As discussed, I would be grateful for your assistance to answer the following 
questions from the Compliance Committee:  
 
1.        What is the current status of the proceeding before the Court of Appeal? Did the Court already give a decision 
regarding the application for an interim order to suspend the construction work, and if so, what was its decision? Has the 
case been given a date for the full hearing yet and if so when? How long does the Court of Appeal typically take to deliver 
its final judgment after the hearing has taken place?  
 
2.        Will there be a possibility for the applicants to appeal the Court of Appeal's judgment once delivered? If so, what is 
the time frame to submit such an appeal? How long do such  higher appeals generally take to be decided?  
 
3.        What is the current status of the investigations requested by the Ombudsman's Office in its letters of 2 March and 
14 April 2016? Has the Ombudsman issued any final decision/recommendations and if so, what were they? If the 
Ombudsman has not yet issued its final decision/recommendations, when might they be expected?  
 
4.        Would it be possible to provide a simple map of Tirana Lake Park showing the location and area of the children's 
playground?  
 
5.        Is the Committee's understanding correct that construction of the children's playground is fully completed?  
 
If it would be possible to receive your reply to the above questions as soon as possible, that would be greatly appreciated 
by the Committee.  
 
Thank you again for your excellent cooperation.  
 
Kind regards,  
Fiona  
 
 

    
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@unece.org  
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
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Office: S-429-4  
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